January Meeting

The Flat Top 4H Club meeting was called to order at 5:09Pm
on January 8, 2017 at the South Routt Elementary. Our
Pledges were led by Natalie Kindsvater and Sky Carlson. Roll
was called, secretary's minutes were read, and treasurer
report given. Alex Colby gave a report on delivering
Christmas gifts to the South Routt Seniors. Our Club
President, Mattie Rossi, gave a report on the Cowboy
Downbhill, LDC, and Steer Weigh-In. We decided the location
for our annual club sledding party and chili luncheon, which
will be held at my house on March 12th: TBA. We confirmed
on helping with the local Community Dinner at St. Martin of
Tours in May. The meeting was adjourned at 5:37PM.
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